
Phonemaster for the Week of January 21, 2019 

 

Please remember that school will be closed for the holiday on Monday, January 21.   

 

Third Quarter begins on Tuesday, January 22 when students return.  

 

8TH GRADE PARENTS:  Just a reminder that if you plan to have your child continue on the 

Magnet Path through High School, you are required to apply online during the Magnet 

Application period which ends on January 30.  

 

BOX TOPS:  The homeroom with the highest number of box tops collected by February 22 will 

win a doughnut party!!  

 

PTA MEETING:  Join us for our next PTA Meeting on Wednesday, January 23 at 7:30 am in 

the Media Center.  We hope to see you there.  

 

IMPORTANT DATES FOR THE WEEK: 

 

January 21 

 School closed for the Martin Luther King, Jr. Holiday 

 

January 22 

 Start of 3rd Quarter 

 Magnet Tour 9:00-11:00 am 

 Math Counts, Room 3108, 2:30-4:00 pm  

 Ligon Quiz/Science Bowl, Media Center, 2:30-4:00 pm 

 

January 23 

 PTA Meeting, Media Center, 7:30 am 

 Magnet Tour 9:00-11:00 am 

 Quad A Meetings 

 Food Ark Meeting, Room 1237, 2:30-4:00 pm 

 FFA Club Meeting, Room 6104, 2:30-4:30 pm 

 

January 24 

 Math Counts, Room 2305, 2:30-4:00 pm 

 Spanish Honor Society Meeting, Room 1205, 2:30-3:30 pm 

 Winter Sports Pictures, 2:30 pm in the Gym 

 Boys’/Girls’ Basketball Game @ N. Garner, 4:00 pm (Away) 

 

RECURRING ANNOUNCEMENTS: 

 

INCLEMENT WEATHER:  Parents, please note the inclement weather makeup days for 

December 11 will be made up on February 19.   

 



YEARBOOKS:  Students, don't miss out!  Yearbooks are now available. Order online and enter 

the school code 101071 or complete the order forms delivered to homerooms.  Additional order 

forms are also available in the main office!  Orders placed after January 7 through February 25 

(final deadline) will be $45. 

 

Please remember to check our website for daily updates and important information.  A copy of 

this Phonemaster is posted on the website under “School News”.  

 

Have a great week Ligon families! 

 

Remember:  Ligon’s mission is to engage, educate and develop the gifts and talents of each 

child. 

https://www.strawbridge.net/

